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Gus De Franco’s paper “Do Firms Mimic Industry Leaders’ Accounting? Evidence
from Financial Statement Comparability,” co-authored with Yu Hou (Queens
University) and Mark Shuai Ma (University of Pittsburgh), has been accepted for
publication in The Accounting Review. De Franco is the KPMG Professor of
Accounting.
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